
 

      

 

 
 

 
09/27/2012   Corporate Announcement  

 

Earlier this summer, the SEC suspended  trading in Apogee Technology stock.  

This suspension was based on our inability to file quarterly returns on a regular 

basis.  For the last couple of years, Apogee has been unable to raise the 

funds necessary for the regular running of the business and the expenses of 

maintaining a public company.  The Chairman of the company has made multiple 

personal contributions to keep the company afloat. The Company has consented 

to the revocation of the public registration of its securities effective August 7, 

2012. At this time we will continue to operate as a private company while we 

seek to restore shareholder value.  The ownership percentages of existing 

shareholders are being maintained, but until we formulate the path back to 

prosperity, we shall not be seeking to trade the shares publicly and will not be 

filing quarterly returns. 

 

 

 


